MEMORANDUM



TO:

Mayor Rudy Durham

Mayor Pro Tem Brandon Jones

Deputy Mayor Pro Tem Bob Troyer

Councilman Brent Daniels Councilman R Neil Ferguson Councilman TJ Gilmore

FROM:

Julie Worster, City Secretary

DATE:

July 26, 2018

SUBJECT:

Consideration of a Resolution Appointing One Member to the Board of

Managers of the Denco Area 9-1-1 District.

BACKUP

On April 16, 2018, City Council selected Jim Carter, former Mayor of Trophy Club, as the City of Lewisville's nomination for the Board of Managers of the Denco Area 9-1-1 District. All the nominations have now been submitted from the area cities and the District has requested that each participating city vote for one of the candidates and advise the District of its selection prior to 5 p.m. on September 15, 2018. The following bios/resumes of each nominee have been attached for the City Council's review:

Nominee

Nominating Municipality

Jim Carter

City of Highland Village

City of Lewisville

Town of Copper Canyon Town of Hickory Creek Town of North Lake Town of Trophy Club

Brandon Barth

Town of Flower Mound

Linda Hapeman

City of Denton

David Terre

City of The Colony

RECOMMENDATION

The City staff's recommendation is that the City Council approve a resolution appointing one member to the Board of Managers of the Denco Area 9-1-1 District.